
 
From: Graham Cross 
Sent: 23 April 2013 4:48 PM 
To: Gusanie, Richard 
Cc: Larkinson, John 
Subject: FW: ORR consultation on PR13 contingency planning 
 
Richard  
 
For Chiltern Railways, I am OK with this approach provided it is backed by 
assurances from DfT that they will continue to make the Franchise Agreement 
Clause 18.1 No Net Loss No Net Gain arrangements to ensure we suffer no adverse 
financial impact.  
 
Best regards 
 
Graham Cross  
Business Development Director  
 


